
Hello, 

 

I am emailing to encourage you to support state bill H7382. This bill (H7382) will reduce the 
current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a positive effect on the 
housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI students.   

 

My name is Megan Pruskowski and I am a URI student living in Narragansett, RI. I am originally 
from New Jersey. On top of being a full time student, I am currently working 2 jobs (around 28 
hours a week). Narragansett's ordinance has affected me in many ways. This issue has given 
me a great deal of anxiety and stress. The thought of possibly not finding housing could present 
a multitude of issues. 

 
Best, 
Megan Pruskowski 

 


